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       UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001 
 
 
 

 
March 4, 2015 

 
ALL AGREEMENT AND NON-AGREEMENT STATES 
STATE LIAISION OFFICERS 
 
NOTIFICATION OF AN UPCOMING WEBINAR ON REACTOR EFFLUENTS (STC-15-010) 
 
 
Purpose:  To provide notification that the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) staff 
will conduct a Reactor Effluent Webinar on March 24, 2015, as part of the ongoing State Liaison 
Officers (SLOs) Webinar training series. 
 
Background:  The NRC recognizes the need to provide States and Tribes training and 
information on topics of interest to them.  The goal of this Webinar is to discuss NRC’s reactor 
effluent reporting requirements and to identify where to find this data on the NRC website. 
 
Discussion:  The NRC continues to seek ways to provide technical support for training and 
to engage States and Tribes on topics of interest.  The NRC is conducting this webinar to 
provide information to the SLOs and radiological personnel on reactor effluents. 
 
This “Reactor Effluents” webinar is scheduled for March 24, 2015, from 2 p.m. – 3 p.m. (ET). 
Participants must register in advance of the webinar at the following link:  
https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/5422390391346310657. 
 

If you have any questions regarding this correspondence, please contact me at 301-415-3340 
or the individual named below: 
 
 
POINT OF CONTACT:  Jeffery Lynch E-MAIL:  Jeffery.Lynch@nrc.gov 
TELEPHONE: (301) 415-5041 
 
 

       /RA/ 
 

Laura A. Dudes, Director 
Division of Material Safety, State, Tribal 

and Rulemaking Programs 
Office of Nuclear Material Safety 

and Safeguards 



 

 

 

 
March 4, 2015 

 
ALL AGREEMENT AND NON-AGREEMENT STATES 
STATE LIAISION OFFICERS 
 
NOTIFICATION OF AN UPCOMING WEBINAR ON REACTOR EFFLUENTS (STC-15-010) 
 
 
Purpose:  To provide notification that the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) staff will 
conduct a Reactor Effluent Webinar on March 24, 2015, as part of the ongoing State Liaison 
Officers (SLOs) Webinar training series. 
 
Background:  The NRC recognizes the need to provide States and Tribes training and 
information on topics of interest to them.  The goal of this Webinar is to discuss NRC’s reactor 
effluent reporting requirements and to identify where to find this data on the NRC website. 
 
Discussion:  The NRC continues to seek ways to provide technical support for training and 
to engage States and Tribes on topics of interest.  The NRC is conducting this webinar to 
provide information to the SLOs and radiological personnel on reactor effluents. 
 
This “Reactor Effluents” webinar is scheduled for March 24, 2015, from 2 p.m. – 3 p.m. (ET). 
Participants must register in advance of the webinar at the following link:  
https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/5422390391346310657. 
 

If you have any questions regarding this correspondence, please contact me at 301-415-3340 
or the individual named below: 
 
 
POINT OF CONTACT:  Jeffery Lynch E-MAIL:  Jeffery.Lynch@nrc.gov 
TELEPHONE: (301) 415-5041 
 
 

/RA/ 
 

Laura A. Dudes, Director 
Division of Material Safety, State, Tribal 

and Rulemaking Programs 
Office of Nuclear Material Safety 

and Safeguards 
DISTRIBUTION: 
MSTR r/f  
 

ML15062A499 

OFC MSTR/FSTB MSTR/FSTB MSTR 

NAME JLynch PMichalak LDudes 

DATE 03/03/15 03/4/15 03/4/15 

OFFICIAL RECORD COPY 


